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I'm writing with regards to the UW campus at Milperra. It is currently going to be rezoned for 

residential development. It would be of much benefit to the local community and area for this 

valuable land to be re purposed to a school to service the region. The buildings are in condition 

and suited to such a purpose. Furthermore if used for residential purposes as planned the need 

for further high schools is more so as well as traffic congestion on Henry Lawson drive and 

surroundings 


